
PARENTS OF STUDENTS WITH 
DISABILITIES:  
Disability Rights Ohio needs your help 
with a class action lawsuit.

Doe, et al. v. State of Ohio, et al.
Case No. 2:91-cv-00464

U.S. District Court for the Southern District of Ohio

Disability Rights Ohio filed this class action lawsuit that claims the 
state does not give enough money to school districts to provide a 
free and appropriate public education to students with disabilities

Has your special-education student been denied services because 
the school district said it did not have enough staff or money to pro-
vide the services?

Is your special-education student spending time in a separate 
classroom when you would like the student to be educated in a 
general education classroom?

If you have experienced these issues or have information to 
share with us, please contact Disability Rights Ohio’s intake line 
at 800-282-9181, option 2.

We have the legal right of way.


